

Newsletter

February 2022

Dear all.

As you are aware we have recently had Ofsted visitors in school and whilst we are still waiting for the report I would like to thank all parents / carers for being forthcoming with their views. The children were also very forthcoming and excited to speak to the visitors about their wonderful school—I am exceptionally proud of them! They were all an absolute credit to you, the staff and our fantastic school.

Mrs Pye, Headteacher

Curlew Action!

Year 5 have been handed a very important mission to find out all about curlews—how they are endangered and how we can help. Both Y5 classes visited Sunderland Point to look for curlews and other birds, as well to record bird song. It was a super start to a wonderful real-life project.



Diary Dates

Monday 7th & Tuesday 8th March - 5A Bikeability Wednesday 9th & Friday 10th - 5G Bikeability Wednesday 23rd March - School Photographs Friday 25th March - Non uniform day Wednesday 30th March - Easter Bingo

Fairytale Ball

Year 1 and 2 had a brilliant end of half term with the Fairytale Ball!
All children in KS1 dressed up and started the day with a colourful parade around school and finished with dancing in the hall. The children

even learnt how to waltz!



Lancaster BID—Easter Bunny



Lancaster BID are working with 8 local primary schools to decorate our giant paper mâché BID bunnies. We are lucky enough to have been chosen to be one of these schools.

To see our finished bunny make sure you visit the trail on the dates below and get voting.

Trail Duration: The trail will start on Tuesday 1st April and will run through to Mon 18th April to coincide with the Easter holidays.

Competition for the contributing schools: We will be inviting members of the public to vote for their favourite bunny. The winning school will receive £100 to spend in a city centre business on resources or treats for the kids, and a mention on our social media platforms.



How to make bird feeder by 3R

The children in 3R have been writing instructions for how to make a bird feeder. I promised that the best ones would be published in the next newsletter so here they are.







Year 3 trip to Leighton Moss

Year 3 had a fabulous (if a little wet) couple of visits to Leighton Moss recently. They were able to discover birds and learn about different types of habitats. It really is a special place and well worth a family visit.









A big thank you to Joseph A Jones Solicitors and The Areti Trust for this amazing opportunity.

KELLOGG'S BREAKFAST CLUB

A big thank you to Kellogg's for their generous donation towards our breakfast club for another year!



Family Thrive Sessions

Family Thrive

Free 5 Week Course

Learn how to support your child's social and emotional

development, promote good mental health and positive behaviour

We are offering a 5 week course to introduce you to the fundamentals of Thrive and how it works in practice.

The Thrive Approach

How our brains develop

How your right brain talks to your left brain!

Why play and creativity are so important to you and your child

How to support your child at times of change and difficulty

Everyday trigger times and how to keep calm

How to understand and support children's behaviour

When:

Wednesday 2nd March-2pm-3pm

Wednesday 9th March-2pm-3pm

Wednesday 16th March-2pm-3pm

Wednesday 23rd March-2pm-3pm

Wednesday 30th March-2pm-3pm

Polite Reminder

Please ensure your account is in credit for school meals, before attending breakfast club sessions or booking onto the paid for afterschool club. You can add credit onto your online Parentpay account at any time. Any problems, please contact the Office.